ccNSO / ALAC Liaison Report — ccNSO Council Meeting, June 11" 2013
(Submitted June 6 2013)

Dear Councilors:

Please find below links to two ALAC Statements adopted and submitted to the Public
Comment process.

1) 31* May 2013 - ALAC Statement to the Board Regarding Security and Stability
Implications of New gTLDs
[LINK]

2) 4™ June 2013 — ALAC Statement on the Proposed Final 2013 RAA
[LINK]

Respectfully submitted
By Ron Sherwood (ccNSO/ALAC Liaison)



